### FRIENDLY

# Reminders

Welcome to the 2021–2022 School Year!

Consistency is a KEY to success!

Support your child by making sure they:

- \*Follow the uniform policy daily
- \*Are at school on time daily
- \*Get to bed early, get rest
- \*Wash their hands throughout the day
- \*Read for 30 minutes daily.

#### **UPCOMING**

Events:

Aug. 20- Meet & Greet
Aug. 23- First day of the
new school year
Aug. 23- First day of Middle
School (6-8<sup>th</sup> graders)
Lead Day Uniform
Aug. 23-27- Submission of
Summer Reading

# **MESSAGE FROM**

### administration

Join us in welcoming our new
Vice Principal, Mrs. Yurien
Fernandez-Four!
Mrs. Fernandez has been
working with us all summer
to get the school year off to
a strong start for everyone.



We look forward to spending time with our Bulldog Family this year. Creating meaningful memories along your side is a priority for us.

The planning is ongoing & we are excited about it!
Be sure to follow our school social media sites & Class DOJO to ensure you are a part of it all.

Y. Rodriguez, Principal



Assignments

MCUST

Welcome back, Bulldogs!